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Vision Loss Resources and DeafBlind Services Minnesota had another great year
providing education, service, and hope to Minnesotans statewide. As the State’s
largest provider of low vision/blind services, and Minnesota’s only provider for
deafblind individuals, we are incredibly proud of the impact that we have had in
2023. Your support was critical to that success. Read more to learn about the
impact we had and the lives that we have changed.
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“VLR and DBSM provide critical services to the low
vision/blind and deafblind communities across
Minnesota. We are committed to providing the education
and support that our clients deserve as they gain the
skills and confidence to achieve their own path in life.
Working hand in hand with the State of Minnesota, and
with so many supporters statewide, we celebrate the
success of our clients and thank with pride the work of
our talented staff.” 

Matt Kramer, President & CEO
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We provided over 7,500 hours of rehabilitation
instruction to over 80 low vision/blind
Minnesotans
We hosted over 80 support groups, including
virtual ones attended by individuals nationwide! 
We served nearly 100 deafblind Minnesotans,
children and adults!

Results

Thank you to our
dedicated Board of
Directors.
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With over a century of service, Vision Loss Resources remains
dedicated to our mission: creating a community of services, skills,
and support. We'll keep empowering individuals with vision loss,
helping them Adapt, Connect, and Thrive in their careers and well-
being.
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